
I strongly support the mandatory labelling of palm oil on all foods put forward in the Food 
Standards Ammendment (truth in labeling- palm-oil) bill 2009.  I do not wish to be a 
financial supporter of the clearing of forests for palm-oil plantations.  Without food labelling 
I can't hope to avoid spending money on products containing palm-oil.  I 
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